Livermore High School Bulletin for Thursday, December 14, 2023
School News 
Winter Coat Drive Hey Cowboys! Please donate any gently used winter apparel that you no longer want for local shelters during the upcoming season!  
PTSA Fundraiser Come to Pollo Loco on Saturday, December 16th between 10:30am - 10:00pm to help raise funds for LHS! Your support will help fund teacher grants, student activities and campus improvements!  
Toy Drive The Class of 2024 is holding a toy drive from December 11th to December 21st. The toys will be donated to children in need.  
Winter Reading Program The Livermore Public Library will run the Winter Reading Program for the second year in a row. This program is intended to encourage all students to continue reading during their winter break holidays. From December 1 to January 15, participants will track their time spent reading or listening to books and earn raffle tickets for fun prizes like a LEGO set, a Polaroid camera, spa day, and more. The more they read, the more tickets they get. They can track reading online via the free Beanstack App or on paper gameboards from the library.  
Food Drive for Tri-Valley Haven Hey Cowboys! Please donate non-perishables for our Food Drive. You can bring the food to the boxes in Room 502 or in the office. Proceeds go to Tri-Valley Haven.  
Bikemobile Need your bike repaired or serviced? Stop by the bike cage after school on December 19th! 
Holiday Grams Support the Class of 2025 by purchasing special holiday grams. We will be selling them at lunch in the student union.  
Teen Poet of the Trimester Contest Livermore Poet Laureate Peggy Schimmelman is conducting her "Teen Poet of the Trimester" contest. The theme for this trimester is "Doors and Windows." Poems should be submitted via email to Poet_Laureate@LivermoreCA.gov by March 1st. See fliers around campus for details.  
Club News 
The Poetry Club The Poetry Club meets today, Thursday December 14th, at lunch in Room 410, Mr. Cabasino's room. Come join us to read, write, & share your poetry. We also welcome fiction writers, drama writers, songwriters, and any other genre. New members always welcome. 
California Scholarship Federation Come support CSF by going to Menchie's on Friday, December 15th. Please present the flyer at time of purchase. The flyer can be found on the LHS website or at the Activities Window.  
Link Crew Hey Freshmen, come to the student union on December 20th at 5:00pm for some holiday fun, games and a movie! 
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          Always Stay Humble and Kind
